
Dear Sirs, 
 
I support the preservation of the Moore Street battlefield site in it's entirety. I am a Dublin resident 
and have been saddened by the Minister's decision to appeal the HC ruling in relation to Moore 
Street. My daughter, age 11, has come to learn about and appreciate the historical significance of 
Moore Street in the history of Dublin and Ireland. She is upset that it could be virtually destroyed by 
the actions of our own government. I hope the consultative group will take these points into 
consideration. 
 

My vision for the development of Moore Street into the future: 
• A vibrant historical and cultural area. 
• A living city which in steeped in historical events of 1916. 
• A Place for all of the people of the nation and for the visiting thinking tourist. 

The practical implementation measures for how this can be achieved: 

• Zoning as an area of Historical Conservation/ 1916 Battlefield Heritage Site 

• Board set up similar to Temple Bar renewal, enacted by legislation similar to the Temple Bar act.  
• Detailed Plan developed and implemented. 

• Pedestrianise Moore Lane, Henry Place and the O'Rahilly Parade. 

• Uncover the cobbles that bore the boots of the retreating 300 volunteers.  

• Trails that link the GPO through Moore Street Historical Cultural quarter up to new Dublin City Parnell 
cultural quarter  

• Create a linear garden to the rear of 10- 25 Moore Street and bounded to the rear by the buildings 
fronting onto Moore Lane. 

• Residential Living over the Shop, mix of Artisan shops, cafes, craft and Galleries.  

• Artist and Writers residences, studios, Cultural centres 

• Historical trails 

• Restoration and sympathetic sensitive infill building. 

 

kind regards, 

 

Stephen Doyle 

11 Willans Rise 

Ongar Green 

Dublin 15 

 


